
LAUSD BOARD DECISION REGARDING STAFF AND SCHOLAR VACCINES IN CHARTER
SCHOOLS

Please refer to the following document, where LAUSD affirmed its decision on December 14,
2021 to require all charter schools authorized by LAUSD to comply with LAUSD’s staff and
scholar vaccination policies.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Cus01PxWnLJYbyW7dhJ-ZnQUbPYVBhJz/view?usp=sharing

